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WELCOME TO A COMMUNITY FOCUS 2020

Funding for the school to employ staff to support middle band students with reading and

numeracy

Funding for the rolling upgrade of classroom smart-board and digital equipment  

New junior playground upgrade (commencing early 2020)

Laptops for Years 5 & 6 students (ongoing maintenance & upgrades)

Williams Building air-conditioning (top floor) / School hall fans (past funding)

$250,000 major landscaping project outdoor classrooms & retractable cricket nets 

Water stations within the school to reduce plastic waste (past funding)

Roseville Public School Parents and Citizens Association (the P&C) welcomes back all returning

families and warmly welcomes all new families to our school community. 
 

The recent summer holidays have been a very difficult time for many of our school families whether

directly or indirectly with the countrywide Droughts, Fires and the Coronavirus. Throughout these

challenges Roseville Public School prides itself on fostering a strong sense of community. Please take

the time to lookout for one another and be supportive of families who have faced a very stressful start

to the school year.
 

With this in mind Roseville Public School benefits from parent community actively working together as

part of the P&C. The P&C aims to provide support to our children’s education opportunities and

experience as well as the school's long-term vision. So Why NOT Join Us!?

 

 
 

The P&C works in collaboration with our Principal Mr. Sean Moran and the teaching staff in fostering a

positive learning environment with a strong sense of community spirit: an environment where our

children are provided the tools to thrive and grow. 
 

This can only be accomplished by our highly active and inclusive parent community, which comes

together to coordinate fun, social fundraising activities. Each year we aim to raise over $150,000 to

help provide services and facilities the school would not otherwise have.
 

Becoming a member of the P&C will provide you with a platform to support these important activities.

 

 
 

 

 
 

1.  Volunteer where you can

Our parent volunteers run the canteen, band, uniform shop, social/fundraising events, home zone

(pick up/drop off), the P&C website and act as class parents to assist teachers. 

Our parents are the heartbeat of our community and your valued input only improves your children’s

experience at the school. DON’T STAND BACK, BE INVOLVED…
 

2.  Please pay the P&C Voluntary Contribution

Contributions are currently $203.50 per child per year and are included with your Term 1 school

invoice. If every family contributes the P&C will raise approximately $130,000 toward school initiatives.
 

3.  Become a P&C member and actively participate  

Our casual P&C meetings are held once a term with Mr Moran to discuss and make decisions about

current and future school programs. We welcome all parents. Active P&C membership is only $1

annually.
 

NEXT MEETING: 5th March 2020, Special welcome to class parents, 7:30pm, School Library.
 

We’re looking forward to another rewarding year of helping all RPS children!
 

2020 P&C Executive Committee

Paul Nicolson, President

Paul Vandeleur, Vice President

Rosamund Akayan, Vice President
 

E: rosevillepandc@gmail.com

 

Your P&C

Recent / Future P&C Funded Programs

Help Your Children To Prosper

Jeremy Geale, Treasurer

Matt Davis, Assistant Treasurer

Carmen Yang, Multi-Cultural Liaison
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